B'NAI BRITH BANNER

DECEMBER, 2010

VOLUME 4

PAGE 1

OUR MISSION

Our mission is simple:

Be nice,

Be professional

Be attentive.

Be creative.

Show appreciation.

And, when you have the chance, be a hero.

HOLIDAY SAFETY

The winter holidays will soon be here. For your safety, and the safety of all residents, we are asking that you remember to keep your live trees well watered and we strongly discourage the use of candles in you're apartment.

Bryna Stone

SPECIAL DAYS IN DECEMBER

Hi Neighbor Month
Read a New Book Month
Universal Human Rights Month
Write to a Friend Month
Rosa Parks' Day
Eat a Red Apple Day
National Pie Day
Write to a Friend Day



ANSWERS TO LAST MONTHS TRIVIA ARE UNDERLINED

What was the first Bowl game ever played?

Rose Bowl, Sugar Bowl, Orange Bowl, Cotton Bowl

With what team did Babe Ruth begin his career in baseball?

Philadelphia Phillies, St. Louis Cardinals, Chicago Cubs, <u>Boston Red Sox</u>

What U. S. President once coached the Stanford Football Team?

Theodore Roosevelt, Ronald Reagan, Richard Nixon, <u>Herbert Hoover</u>

Name the composer of the New World Symphony?

Bruckner, **Dvorak**, Holst, Stravinsky

DECEMBER HIGHLIGHTS

Wednesday, December 1st, 1:00 M, Come celebrate the life of Ida Jacobson followed by a Chanukah Party. Refreshments courtesy of Ida's daughter, Bunny. (Cont. on pg. 2)

B'NAI BRITH BANNER

PAGE 2

Cont. from page 1)

Sunday, December 5th, 12:30 PM, Ruben Morris entertains us on the harp

Tuesday, December 7th, 7:00 PM, Kids Concert 'n Cookies with Cantor Fine and the children's choir of Temple Beth El in South Orange. Refreshments will be served.

Tuesday, December 14th, 7:00 PM, Sal Torino entertains for the 4th quarter birthday party in the community room.

Wednesday, December 15th, 1:00 PM, Celebration of Lights with Rabbi Langer and Sister Phyllis

IN DECEMBER, HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:

Leah Croll—12/3 Frances Meyers—12/7 Ann Krop—12/11 Victoria Bielko—12/16 Elsa Saletko—12/25 Sarah Weiss—12/29

IN JANUARY, HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:

Sophie Tesman—1/15 Harriet Singer—1/21 Yefin Teperman—1/25 Maria Czyniaski—1/25

WINTER SAFETY

Winter is approaching. We are writing to remind you to take extra precaution at this time of the year so as to avoid slipping on snow and ice. We try to make living here comfortable for you and to remove snow and ice hazards. But it is impossible for us to remove all hazards and to guarantee your safety. So we ask that you be very careful during the snowy or icy weather.

- 1. Stay indoors is possible when you see snow & ice accumulations.
- 2. If a snow or ice storm strikes during the night, try to alter your morning schedule. If possible, do not hurry out before plowing has been completed.
- 3. Be extra alert for, and extremely careful of, "black ice". This is a thin layer of invisible ice that can form on concrete. You might think that the sidewalk is clear, step on "black ice" and slip. Check for ice before walking on the pavement in the morning, especially if you see snow on the ground, know that there was precipitation or if the temperature was near or below freezing during the night.
- 4. Walk slowly and hold onto the railing when walking in icy weather.
- 5. Please let us know if we can be (cont.)

B'NAI BRITH BANNER

PAGE 3

(cont. from page 2) of an assistance or answer any questions. We wish you a safe winter.

B'nai Brith Federation House

CONDOLENCES TO:

The family of Ida Jacobson. May her memory be for a blessing.

WELCOME NEW RESIDENT

We welcome Grace Collins to our building. We wish you good luck in your new home and home that there is a happy merger between resident and Jewish Community Housing Corporation.

TENANTS' WINE AND CHEESE PARTY

On Tuesday evening, November 16th, following the Residents Council Meeting, the Residents Association sponsored a a wine and cheese party. The room was set up in a café style and the attendees sat around the tables sipping red wine (merlot) or white wine (sauvignon blanc) while enjoying cheddar and monterey jack on Ritz crackers. About 25 people attended this event which has become an annual party. This was a free evening for the participants as the cost of the wine, cheese, crackers and any incidentals was paid by the Residents Council treasury.



FYI

The following is important information regarding freshness dates found on cans, packaged foods and fresh foods.

- 1. A "Sell-By" date tells the store how long to display the product for sale. You should buy the product before the date expires.
- 2. A "Best if Used By (or Before) date is recommended for best flavor or quality. It is not a purchase or safety date.
- 3. A "Use-By date is the last date recommended for the use of the product while at peak quality. The date has been determined by the manufacturer of the product.
- 4. "Closed or coded dates" are packing numbers for use by the manufacturer.
- 5. Poultry, ground meat or poultry, sausage uncooked should not be stored in the refrigerator for more than 1 or 2 days after purchase.
- 6. Beef, veal, pork or lamb should not be kept in the refrigerator for more than 3-5 days after purchase.
- 7. Cooked poultry, sausage, uncooked corned beef in pouch with pickling juices should not be kept in the refrigerator for more than 3-4 days after purchase.
- 8. Some items such as canned meats, dried meats, and vacuum packed dinners can be kept for a longer period if unopened. Once opened these products should not be kept in the refrigerator-for longer than 3-4 days.